Zone C

December/January 2021/22

ZONE NEWSLETTER

News from around the Zone







Seems DG Brandon and fellow partner in crime, Perry were up to no good when Delhi left their gavel unattended...



MESSAGE FROM YOUR DG

What's up Brandon?



ZONE AWARDS & SPRING CONVENTION



WHAZ HAPPENIN

Find out what's happening in Zone C



Deputy GovernorBrandon Ward

brandonward1989 @hotmail.com



Awards DirectorGlen Card

kin_glen@yahoo.ca



Newsletter EditorMichelle Findlay

michellefindlay@out look.com

Message from our DG

What's up Brandon?

I hope everyone is enjoying being back together and have had a great start to our Kin year.

I have had the opportunity to visit almost all of the clubs in our zone, and I plan on doing a second round of visitations early in the new year.

Don't forget to get out from your own club as well and go visit another club in the zone.

I am happy to see so many of our clubs being active in the community and doing such great things like Christmas parades, food back collections, etc.

Great job everyone in Zone C and keep up the good work.

Have a safe and happy Christmas and Happy New Year!

DG Brandon

Shout out to the Wasaga Beach Kinettes!

Big shout out to the Kinettes in Wasaga Beach for the successful toy drive they hosted on December 11th. This amazing event helped over 300 children locally have presents to open this holiday season. Way to go!

Stayner Kinsmen CF Toll

WOWZA Stayner Kinsmen!! They raised a whopping \$11,000+ at their CF Toll Road on October 30th. Amazing!

Pictures from Delhi Charter Night & Stayner Toll Road







From your Zone Awards Director

Don't be shy! Get some recognition for your club's hard work!

Hello Fellow Kin and welcome to another different but sure to be an exciting Kin year for you, your fellow members and clubs within the Zone. Once again, I will be your Awards Director for this Kin year for the Zone.

Last year we unfortunately had to close off the Zone awards due to the pandemic restrictions but I am happy to announce the return of our Zone awards Joke Off & Rookie of the Year. I am also excited to introduce a new award to the Zone this year. The Traveling Gong Show Award. I'm sure this award will have each club excited to participate in. More details about this award will soon follow in postings to come.

I would like to encourage all of you to head on over to your iKin accounts and the District One page and review the many Awards you, your fellow members and your clubs can qualify for. I look forward to an exciting and rewarding year with all of you.

Glen Card
Collingwood and District Kinsmen Club
Zone C Awards Director

What is the Travelling Gong Show Award you ask?

Introducing Zone C's newest award, The Traveling Gong Show Award!

This award is meant to encourage clubs to get out and visit with other clubs within the Zone. To attend each other's meetings/events. By the end of your visit you may experience a 'Gong Show' of comradery and a chance to learn a little more from one another.

For more information about this fun award, please seek out your executive members for more details.

Please be mindful when visiting clubs by adhering to all protocol measures set in by the Provincial Government and area/property regulation mandates.

FLC Awards

Zone C brought home some bling from FLC!!

Jay Dunn Memorial Award - Collingwood and District Kinsmen Club

Rookie of the Year - Dale McBride, Stayner Kinsmen Club

Photography Award - Brandon Ward, Stayner Kinsmen Club

CONGRATS TO ALL!!

DISTRICT 1 Spring Convention 2021

MexiXin Fiesta





"Games Rodeo & Margarita bar fundraiser"

May 27-29th @

Best Western Plus Leamington Hotel

Presented to you by the Kinsmen Club of Tilbury

ACCOMMODATIONS

566 Bevel Line Rd, Learnington N8H 3V4 Rooms priced at \$159+HST

*Must be fully vaccinated or have medical exemption Limited amount of rooms. Prices guaranteed until February 25, 2022
To reserve Call 519-326-8966.
When booking, quote
"Kin Canada" for pricing.

REGISTRATION OPTIONS

		01, 01 1101,0
○ \$150 Single Registration (\$160*)		Saturday Breakfast, Business, Lunch & Breaks
\$300 Double Registration (\$320*)		
Prizes Best Club Costumes, Prizes for games rodeo		
	Guest 1	Guest 2
Name		
Club		
Zone		
Address		
Phone		
Email		
Dietary/Notes	100	
Registration Methods:	E-transfer: tnatyshak@gmail.com Scan and Email registration to: tilburykinsmen@gmail.com Mail To: Tilbury Kinsmen, PO Box 1810, Tilbury ON NOP 2L0 Cheques Payable To: Tim Natyshak	

ZONE C NEWSLETTER DECEMBER/JANUARY 2021–22

Message from the Collingwood & District Kinsmen Club

The 2021 / 2022 KIN year marks three years for the Collingwood and District Kinsmen Club serving their Community's Greatest Needs. In the clubs tenure in town since 2018, the club has been very active with such projects like roadside clean ups, supporting local outreach programs and partnering up with local programs to run events where pandemic parameters allow us to do so to raise funds for Cystic Fibrosis.

The club has been quite successful with our bottle drives that we have been able to operate throughout these troublesome pandemic times to support our community where needed the most.

The Town of Collingwood wanted to show its appreciation through its 'Light up the Town' program by lighting up the town hall clock tower Red & White in appreciation for all the work and dedication the club has put in since its inauguration.

Our club is very honored to be recognized by our town and by our community in this unique manner.

The Collingwood and District Kinsmen Club wishes to thank everyone in our community and surrounding areas for all their love and support they have given us over the last few years.

Your Zone C Presidents

Francine Burt- Shelburne Kinettes Francineburt@rogers.com

Keith Quinn - Shelburne Kinsmen Schoolroader@hotmail.com

Debbie Stavinga - Wasaga Kinettes Debstavinga@gmail.com

Dana Hawton - Meaford Kinettes Hawtons@rogers.com

Tony Weldrick - Meaford Kinsmen Meafordkinsmen@gmail.com

Scott Tapley - Stayner Kinsmen Fasttrucks178@yahoo.com

John Barrie- Collingwood Kinsmen John_barrie@rogers.com

Michelle Findlay - Beaver Valley Kinettes michellefindlay@outlook.com

Greg Hodgins_Feversham Kinsmen Greg@holmesagro.com

Larry Sheard- Flesherton Kinsmen Larrysheard@gmail.com

NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS

Next Edition: February/March. If you have anything you would like to see or include in the bi-monthly edition of our Zone C Newsletter, please send it along to:

michellefindlay@outlook.com

Next Deadline: January 15th

